
GRAND JUNCTION 

CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP 

 

October 15, 2001 
 
The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado, met on Monday, October 15, 
2001 at 7:06 p.m. in the City Auditorium for a presentation on cell towers and to discuss 
workshop items.  Those present were Harry Butler, Dennis Kirtland, Bill McCurry, Jim 
Spehar, Reford Theobold, Janet Terry and President of the Council Cindy Enos-Martinez. 
  

CELL TOWER PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION 
 
Kurt Larsen, Mesa County Planning Director, introduced the subject to be discussed.  He 
then introduced the consultant Ted Kreines.  Mr. Kreines explained in detail the needs 
and requirements for wireless communications and defined wireless facilities versus the 
structures those facilities are installed upon.  It was an in-depth presentation. 
 
Mr. Kreines then offered to continue his discussion with staff advising them on drafting 
regulations for such facilities.  Meanwhile City Council adjourned to the Community 
Development Conference Room to review the Wednesday agenda and complete 
workshop agenda items.   


